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Thank You for a Wonderful Year!

As we wrap up the school year, we want to extend our heartfelt
thanks to all of our amazing North Lake families. Your support,
generosity, and involvement have meant the world to us.

To those who took time out of your busy schedules to volunteer at
events, donate funds, contribute items from our Amazon list, bring
in food or baked goods—thank you. Every gesture, big or small,
helped make this year truly special for our students.

A special shout-out goes to Jessie Roberts, who led our Community
& Fellowship Committee with incredible dedication and heart. Her
hard work behind the scenes made so many of our events possible,
and we’re so grateful for everything she’s done.

We couldn’t have done it without all of you. Wishing you and your
families a joyful, restful summer—we can’t wait to see you again in
the falll LOOK FOR US AT REGISTRATION!




